
W.FRT50 

Model
Heating time

(25-180°C)
Dimensions

W x D* x H (mm) Power

W.FRS80 Single pan - 8 litre 285 x 610 x 370 15 Amp

W.FAS80 Single pan auto lift 285 x 700 x 384 15 Amp

W.FRT80 Twin pan - 2 x 8 litre 550 x 610 x 370 2 x 15 Amp

W.FRT50 550 x 610 x 315 2 x 10 AmpTwin pan - 2 x 5 litre

W.FRS50 Single pan - 5 litre 10 Amp285 x 610 x 315

Description

15 minutes

15 minutes

15 minutes

11 minutes

11 minutes

Electrical
Connection

3.2kW

2.9kW

2 x 3.2kW

2 x 2.2kW

2.2kW

Smooth edges of the 
Woodson fryer

Cover lid fits fryer and basket

Counter top fryers are the ideal 
product for short orders of all 
deep fried foods, including 
chips and fish.

The Woodson range of fryers 
include the latest features for 
better cooking, easy cleaning 
and maximum safety.

Choose from 5 litre or 8 litre 
pans in single or twin footprints. 

Features

Specifications
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& Unique tilt-back fryer heads can 
be removed or locked in upright 
position, allowing safe & clean 
draining back into the pan

o& Designed for 180 C frying, with 
precise thermostat control from 

o o60 C to 205 C

& Tight fitting cover encloses fryer 
when not in use even with the 
basket in the frying position

& Complete stainless steel 
construction - including slideout 
drip tray

& Over-temperature cut-out for 
increased safety

& Auto-lift fryer head (W.FAS80 
only) lifts food product from oil 
after preset time has elapsed, 
allowing for ease of operation, 
stress free consistent results

Fryers

*Depth includes basket handle. Depth not including basket handle is 438mm


